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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/09/2020  14:00:072020/3939/T OBJNOT Chris Peacock Please put a stop to the wanton destruction of trees in this conservation area. Camden Council has repeatedly 

granted permission to remove trees for trivial reasons. This is a classic example. The tree is an essential part 

of the character of Goldhurst Terrace. The problem appears to be with the inadequate foundations for the front 

wall and the steps, not with the tree. Please reject this application.
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